
 

 

The Parish Family of  

St. Catharine and St. Margaret  
Spring Lake, New Jersey  

Rev. Harold F. Cullen, Pastor  

Twenty -SECOND Sunday in ordinary time  

SEPTEMBER 3, 2017  

Mass Schedule  

St. Catharine Church  
215 Essex Ave, Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  5 PM  

Sunday:  7 AM, 9 AM, 10:30 AM  

Monday - Saturday (except Wednesday):   8 AM  

Friday & Saturday:  6:45 AM  

 

St. Catharine Chapel  
Sunday: 12 Noon  

Wednesday: 8 AM & 12 Noon  

Monday - Friday 12 Noon  

St. Margaret Church  
300 Ludlow Ave. Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  4.00PM  

Sunday:  8:30 AM, 10 AM, 11:30 AM  

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
St. Catharine Chapel, Saturday 3:30 ï 4:30PM  

St. Margaret Church, Saturday 3:00 ï 3:45 PM  

www.stcatharine -stmargaret.org     ContactUs@stcatharine -stmargaret.org  
 

732 -449 -5765  

Parish Directory 
Rev. Harold F. Cullen PhD, Pastor  

Rev. William Dunlap, Associate Pastor  

Rev. martin oôreilly, associate pastor 

Rev. Charles Weiser, Senior Priest  

Rev John Morley, Weekend Assistant  

Rev Martin Padovani, Weekend Assistant  

Rev William Dowd, Weekend Assistant  

Edward Jennings, Deacon  

Dr. John Little, Deacon  

Rich Baier, Buildings  

Richard Cambron, special projects  

Tammy Sablom, Religious Education  

Sister Margaret Tierney, SC Pastoral Care  

dr. jarred tafaro, director of music  

Lisa defillippo cole, business manager  

NEW PARISHIONERS:  
Welcome!  We encourage all new families who 

move into St. Catharine - St. Margaret Parish to 

call the rectory to register in the parish.  
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Please remember our sick:   Jack Schaefer, 

Sister Genevieve Marie Long, OP, Dr. Jack 

Harrigan, Jim Costigan, Colleen Higgins, Jay 

Reilly, Fr. Martin Padovani, Mr. Jay Reilly, 

Gloria McBride, Baby Bernadette Mariam Tafaro, Bob 

Patrignelli, Nick Costantini, Richie Burgess, Eileen 

Cassidy, Fr. Dennis Gallagher, Scott Nokes, Helen Reh, 

Charles Williams, Msgr. James J. Finnerty, Susan 

Ferraro, Brendan McWeeney** 
 

Please pray for the deceased :  Robert Valenti, 

Maura McDermott, William ñBillyò Egan, Peggy & Paul 

Long, Theresa Julie Minatelli, Sister Ann Regan, William 

Voelkel, Joan West, Patricia Kurmin, William J. Umbach, 

Hubert ñHughò Monahan, Patti Craig, Roemarie Sisti, 

Ruth ñNanò Burrus** 
 

Names remain on the sick and deceased at the request of 

parishioners for one month (4 weeks).  If extended prayers are 

needed, please send a note or call.  Thank you..  

MONDAY, September 4 
 8:00 AM  Marylou Beaulieu 
 12:00 PM (Chapel) Vincent J. Hudson 
 

TUESDAY, September 5 
 8:00 AM  J. Harry Donohue 
12:00 PM (Chapel) Dr. Nicholas E. Hatrak 
 

WEDNESDAY, September 6 
 8:00 AM (Chapel) Muriel Keating 
   Alphonsus Kerin 
   Marge McGrath 
   Lawrence Tormey 
   Kathleen Jones 
   Joseph Bich Nguyen 
 12:00 PM (Chapel) Bill Bartley 
 

THURSDAY, September 7 
 8:00 AM  Rose Ciafarone 
12:00 PM (Chapel) Kit Crowley 
 

FRIDAY, September 8 
 6:45 AM  Louis N. Taylor 
 8:00 AM  Thomas Lynch 
   Muriel Keating 
   Terry Motzel 
   Suzanne Merkleback 
   Margaret & Francis Walsh, 
   66th Wedding Annv. 
   Joseph Minotto 
12:00 PM (Chapel) David George Santich 
 

SATURDAY, September 9 
 6:45 AM  Lou Taylor 
 8:00 AM  Richard Petroski 
 5:00 PM  William òBilló Burke 
 

SUNDAY, September 10 
 7:00 AM  Cooper Crowley 
 9:00 AM  Pietro & Francesca 
10:30 AM  Adela Strack 
12:00 PM (Chapel) People of the Parish 
 

ST. MARGARET CHURCH 
SATURDAY, September 9 
 4:00 PM  Peggy Murphy 
 

SUNDAY, September 10 
 8:30 AM  Hanbury & Delaney Fams 
10:00 AM  Sue Hudson Mele 
11:30 AM  Peg & Jerry Dolan 

PASTORAL CARE  

732-449-5765  
If you are going into the hospital, our 

priests will be happy to anoint you by 

appointment before admittance.  If you are IN the hospital, 

please call us to let us know so we can visit you, since 

hospitals no longer list patientsô parishes.   
 

If you wish someone to visit you or your loved one in your 

home or assisted living, please notify us directly, Sr. 

Margaret Tierney, Ext. 124. 
 

Blood Pressure Screenings on the 2nd Tuesday 

of each month, 12:30pm - 1:30pm, at the Convent. 

Special Collection for Victims of Texas 

Hurricane ðBishop OôConnell        

Now, as Hurricane Harvey wreaks havoc and destruction in 

Texas and along the Gulf Coast, I am asking the parishes in the 

Diocese of Trenton to respond with a similar generosity by mak-

ing a contribution to the ñHurricane Harvey Disaster Relief 

Fundò this weekend ï Labor Day Weekend (September 2/3) ï in 

a special second collection.  These funds, collected by our Dio-

cese, will be sent in their entirety to the Archdiocese of Galves-

ton-Houston for disbursement among the dioceses affected by 

the storm.  Please be generous and keep our sisters and brothers 

affected by the storm in your good prayers.  As I write this on 

the feast of St. Augustine, I am mindful of his words:  ñWhat 

does love look like?  It has the hands to help others.  It has the 

feet to hasten to the poor and needy.  It has eyes to see misery 

and want.  It has the ears to hear the sighs and sorrows of 

men.  That is what love looks like (St. Augustine).ò 

Thank you for your love! 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjo05rxhaDMAhXMHT4KHSeLC_sQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fworldartsme.com%2Fpastoral-care-clipart.html&bvm=bv.119745492,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNGor0nC1hgamD1GdfL9w_yni83rAw&ust=1
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D e a r  P a r i s h i o n e r s ,              
As the end of Summer approaches, St. Catharine 

School is gearing up for the opening of school on Tuesday, 

and we welcome back the energy and excitement that our 

students bring to the parish.  As we do every year, we start 

the year and end the year with a special school Mass.  The 

opening Mass will be at 9AM on Friday, September 8.  

We invite all our parents, and all the members of the parish 

to attend that Mass and join us in dedicating our school 

students and our school to the care and guidance of Jesus 

Our Savior, under the intercession of our Blessed Mother 

and St. Catharine of Alexandria, our school patroness.  

If you have driven past the school recently, I am 
sure that you were impressed by the renovation of 
the playground behind the school. Thanks to the 
dedication and much hard work of the PTA, we 
now have a model, state of the art playground that 
will be a very welcoming symbol for our students 
returning on Tuesday.  

We begin this school year with a sense of optimism and 
hope.  We are blessed to have a visionary and dedicated 
administration team in Mr. Dougherty and Mr. Ciak, 
and we welcome back a faculty that  is dedicated and 
committed to our students educational and spiritual 
growth. 

This year we are adding to our curriculum, two 
new Pre-K classes; a 3 year old program and an 
additional 4 year old Pre-K class, to supplement 
the very successful Pre-K 4 class that began last 
year.   

We are fully aware, of course, that over the past decade 
there has been a significant drop in enrollment in 
Catholic Schools, especially in the Northeastern part of 
the USA.  We have talked and discussed and examined 
this phenomenon, and tried to understand it.  At this 
point, I am convinced that the usual explanations that 
are given, such as the economy and the failing 
commitment of Catholic parents to schools that our 
forbears sacrificed for, are no longer completely 
adequate. I think it is fair to say that the decline in 
enrollment in Catholic Schools is part of the wider 
crisis in the church that may not be receiving the kind 
of attention that it deserves.  We recognize that 60% of 
Catholics in our area, and especially young adults, are 
beyond our reach, because they have stopped coming 
to church. Surveys that have addressed that population 
beyond our reach have contributed to what seems to 
me a crisis of perception that is growing amongst both 
Catholics and non Catholics.    

A study conducted among 16-29 year olds by the Barna 
Group some years back, found a perception of 
Christianity to be judgmental (87%): hypocritical (87%) 
too involved in politics (75%).  A 2012 college survey 
of 18-24 year olds conducted by the Public Religion 
Research Institute at Georgetown University found that 
64% perceived that òanti-gayó was an accurate 
description of Christianity today.  62% perceived 
Christianity to be òjudgmentaló.  

Now, whether these perceptions are accurate and 
reflect the objective reality doesnõt matter that much, 
because for most people, maybe for all of us, 
perception is reality.  It is our perceptions and 
interpretations that determine our attitudes and our 
behavior and our actions. So, even if these perceptions 
were way off base, and there were no fire behind all the 
smoke, we have a problem.  And those of us involved 
in Catholic schools find ourselves on the front line of a 
battle that we have limited power to control.  

     Fr Harry Cullen  

St Catharine School  

Now that we are at the beginning of 

September, our thoughts are turned 

towards school.  Please keep St. 

Catharine School in your thoughts and 

prayers.  While many grades are at capacity, we still 

have openings in Kindergarten and pre-Kindergarten, 

as well as some of the elementary grades.  It would be 

very reassuring if we could increase enrollment in 

these grades, because, of course, Kindergarten is a 

harbinger of the future.  If you have the opportunity to 

do so, please recommend our school to friends or 

family who have school age children, especially this 

week when parents as well as students are thinking 

about school.  You will be doing them a favor. 

We welcome into our Parish Family the following 
infants who were Baptized in August 2017:  
Joseph William Connell, William Kevin 
Christopher, Grover Joseph York, Myles Pearce 
Lollis, Charlotte Anne Mencel, Liam Patrick 
OõConnor, Colin Patrick Gray, Max Michael Hitt, 
and Isabella Destiny Oates. 

Beginning Wednesday, 
September 13th, the Rectory 
Office will be open from 9:00 
am to 4:00 pm.. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLP1gfq6ocgCFQNWPgodQT0FTw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stmatthewsch.org%2F%3Fpage_id%3D2257&psig=AFQjCNHZXqjx77OhwuqRjh7WUuWpbe8fFw&ust=1443795279948714
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St. Rose Rosary Altar Society  

Communion Breakfast  
Please join us for our annual communion breakfast at 

11:30 AM on Sunday October 1, 2017 at the 

Breakers in Spring Lake.  Price is $30/pp and includes 

a hot/cold buffet breakfast.  Our speaker this year is 

Tom Mullooly, parishioner and owner of Mullooly 

Asset Management https://mullooly.net/.  Please join 

us !   Please contact  Mar ia  Parry 

parrymaria814@yahoo.com or 732-359-8336 for 

tickets before September 25, 2017. 

Holy Innocents:  An opportunity for Special 

Needs individuals, ages 5 through teen years and adults 

to receive religious education from qualified professionals 

according to the studentôs sacramental level.  The classes 

cover Preparation for the Sacraments of Holy Eucharist 

and Confirmation, Bible Study, Music, and Arts and 

Crafts. Registration:  9:15-11:15 a.m. on Saturday, 

September 9 at St. Markôs CCD Center, 215 Crescent 

Parkway and Third Avenue in Sea Girt.   
 

For more info, contact Tom Dorney, 732.804.2467.   

Donôt Miss!    

This Sunday evening.  

https://mullooly.net/
mailto:parrymaria814@yahoo.com

